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Bear Creek Elementary
Date: September 28, 2015

Dear Parents: 

If we missed you at our Title I Annual Meeting held on September 24, 2015, I wanted to let you know that we discussed our school’s Compact, Parent Involvement Plan (PIP), academic expectations, assessments, Title I Parents Right to Know, volunteering and the Title I Program and budget. If you would like a copy of the Power Point presentation used during the meeting sent to you by email, please call me at 727-893-2332 x 2113. You can also call if you have any questions or concerns regarding our school or our Title I Program.

You can find copies of our school’s PIP, SIP, Parent’s Right to Know document, and the Title I News which outlines the District’s Parent Involvement Plan at our Parent Information Station in the front office or on our school website @ www.bearcreek-es.pinellas.k12.fl.us

We look forward to meeting with you at future school events and meetings. 


Sincerely, 
Dee Kwiatkowski
 MTSS Coach/Title1

